
Cape Coral Bass Club 

 

January Newsletter 
DECEMBER REGULAR CLUB TOURNAMENT RESULTS CAROUSEL 

CHAIN 

1st Place – Jim Thompson  # 9.83 

2nd Place – Ron Newson  #8.79 

3rd Place – Jeron Newson  #7.91 

BIG BASS 

Jim Thompson #6.34     Ron Newson / Jon Black  #2.00 

Mini-Bucks Final Hospital Chain 

1st Place – Jim Lewis #13.46 



2nd Place – Red Downey #10.01 

3rd Place – Michael Walsh #8.51 

Big Bass 

Jim Lewis #5.25 

NEW BUSINESS AND REMINDERS 

If anyone is interested in purchasing a club shirt please see Lori 

Snow.  We will have both short and long sleeve shirts in various 

sizes and colors with the club logo printed on them  

If anyone still needs to make reservations for accommodations 

for Crooked Lake there is a hotel that is offering a discount to 

our club members.  The contact info can be found below and 

on our website by clicking on the accommodations link on our 

club schedule page. 

Royale Inn 

19071 US Highway 27 South 

Lake Wales, FL 33853 

863-676-7963 

Anyone interested in going to dinner Saturday night prior to our 

next club tournament please let Dave Cramer know so he can 

get a head count for reservations.  There is a steakhouse in 

Lake Wales that members of the club will be eating at.  



If anyone is interested in fishing the January Open Tournament 

at Lake Kennedy on January 13th there is still time to sign up.  

Visit www.capecoralbassclub.com to access the registration 

form on our home page 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Our next club meeting is on January 2nd, at 7:30 pm at 

Nemo’s Sports Café 

Our next club tournament is on Sunday, January 7th at Crooked 

Lake.   

Our January Open Tournament will be held on Saturday, 

January 13th at Lake Kennedy.    

Happy New Year everyone and have a great rest of the month.  

See you at the next meeting 

 

website – www.capecoralbassclub.com 

e­mail – capecoralbassclub@comcast.net 

…Follow us on “Facebook 

http://www.capecoralbassclub.com/

